Gum, Tim

From: Ross, Stephen

Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2001 11:08 AM
To: Gum, Tim

Subject: Grynberg Petroleum

Tim,

Lori signed the revised letter this am, and it is in the mail to Grynberg and his attorneys. | put a copy in the mail for
you as well.

If the application is otherwise okay (you guys will of course need to give it your usual technical review), you can
approve it conditioned on "conditions imposed in the letter from the Director of the Qil Conservation Division, dated

June 6, 2001."

Let me know if you have any questions.

Stephen C. Ross

Assistant General Counsel

NM Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
0il Conservation Commission

1220 S. Saint Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Office: (505) 476-3451

Fax:(505) 476-3462
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